
 
 

 
 

Trust in the Lord with all your heart and lean not on 
your own understanding.      – Proverbs 3:5 

Our Mission: 
Trinity Lutheran School exists to assist families in the Christ-Centered education of their children: to guide 
them to know Jesus as their Savior, grow in faith, and share Him with others. 
 
 

  

 

 

      November 15, 2021 

105 Allen St.                                   
Jenera, Ohio 45841 
Office: 419.326.4685 
Fax: 419.326.4685 
 
Secretary 
Janet Weihrauch 
Ext. 100 
tlsoffice@tlcjenera.org 
 
Preschool 
Mrs. Jessica Krueger 
Ext. 103 
Jkrueger@tlcjenera.org 
 
Kindergarten 
Mrs. Connie Krueger 
Ext. 102 
ckrueger@tlcjenera.org 
 
1st and 2nd Grade 
Miss Brittany Jensen 
Ext. 101 
bjensen@tlcjenera.org 
 
3rd-5th Grade 
Mrs. Linda Baumann 
Ext. 104 
lbaumann@tlcjenera.org 
 
6th-8th Grade 
Mr. Joshua von Stein 
Ext. 105 
jvonstein@tlcjenera.org 
 
Aide 
Mrs. Heather Kretz 
Ext. 106 
hkretz@tlcjenera.org

   This Week @ Trinity: 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Report Cards Report cards for kindergarten -8th grade are being sent home with your 
child today. Please sign the slip included in the envelope and return it to school promptly. 
 
Parent Teacher Conferences Parent teacher conferences will take place on Tuesday, 
November 23 and are required for kindergarten through eighth grade. A schedule is 
coming home with today’s newsletter. 
 
Christmas Gift Exchange Last week, Kindergarten through 8th grade exchanged names 
for our annual gift exchange. If you do not know who your child selected, please call the 
office. Gifts have a $5 limit and can be brought to school in December. 

 
Scrip Program “Thankscriping Days” are coming on November 18-19. There will be 
extra bonuses offered on e-cards and reloadable gift cards. Enroll in an online account at 
shopwithscrip.com with our school code: 66F4BD7465624 to take advantage of this offer! 
 
After Care During basketball season, after care will be provided until 5:00 PM. All 
students must be picked up at that time, or attend basketball practice. Basketball players 
are encouraged to bring their own snack to eat during after care before practice. Please 
remember that there is a suggested donation for this service. 

 
Hot Lunch Menu We are pleased to be able to once again offer hot lunch for our 
students. Students should bring their payment on the day that they wish to take hot lunch. 
Otherwise, they will be billed for their meal. Our current menu is: 
Angus Burger    $2.00 Returned! Pepperoni Hot Pockets$1.00 
Breaded Chicken Sandwich  $2.00 Corn Dog   $0.50 
Mini Pizza Bagels (4 bite sized) $1.00 PB&J Uncrustable  $1.00 
Ham and Cheese Hot Pockets    $1.00 Beef & Bean Burrito  $0.50 
 
 

 
 

16 – Tuesday  5:00-6:30 PM—Basketball practice 
17 – Wednesday  8:20 Chapel (Mission Offering/CEF Stamps) 
18 – Thursday  5:00-6:30 PM—Basketball practice 
21—Sunday  9:20 AM—Bible Study and Sunday School 
   8:00 & 10:30 AM—Worship Service 
22 – Monday  5:00-6:30 PM—Basketball practice 
23 – Tuesday  3:30-7:00 PM—Parent teacher conferences 
Wednesday 24-Friday 26—No school—Thanksgiving vacation 
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Our Mission: 
Trinity Lutheran School exists to assist families in the Christ-Centered education of their children: to guide 
them to know Jesus as their Savior, grow in faith, and share Him with others. 
 
 

CHRISTMAS FOR KIDS is scheduled for Saturday December 18 from 12:30-3:00 PM. This one day Christmas VBS 
will give children an opportunity to celebrate and learn about the true meaning of Christmas.  The program features 
activity stations where kids learn about the Savior's birth, praise him in song, make crafts, play games, and enjoy snacks 
together. The program is for children age 3 through 5th grade. Please register at tlcjenera.org.  You can also pick up 
registration forms and flyers in the back of church. Register by December 8.  Questions--contact Jenny Boehm (262) 391-
7994. 
 
FREE LUNCH: Trinity children are invited to stay at church after their Christmas service practice on Saturday, 
December 18. A free lunch will be served in the church basement. After lunch, children (age 3 - 5th grade) are invited to 
participate in Christmas for Kids from 12:30-3:00 PM at school.  Questions--contact Jenny Boehm (262) 391-7994. 
 
Athletics 
Basketball practice for grades 3rd-8th begins this week Tuesday, November 16, Thursday, November 18, and next week 
MONDAY November 22 from 5:00-6:30 PM.  After school care is available.  It is recommended to pack an additional 
snack to tide them over, and it is suggested that there is a monetary donation for this service. 
 
 

Hymn of the Week: Hymn 610: “Now Thank We All Our God” 
 
Verse 1: (K-8) 
Now thank we all our God 
With hearts and hands and voices, 
Who wondrous things has done, 
In whom this world rejoices, 
Who from our mother’s arms 
Has blesses us on our way 
With countless gifts of love 
And still is ours today. 
 

 
Verse 2: (3-8) 
Oh, may this bounteous God 
Through all our life near us, 
With ever joyful hearts 
And blessed peace to cheer us 
And keep us in his grace 
And guide us when perplexed 
And free us from all ills 
In this world and the next 
 
 
 
 

 

Verse 3: (7-8) 
All praise and thanks to God 
The Father now be given, 
The Son, and him who reigns 
With them in highest heaven, 
The one eternal God, 
Whom earth and heaven adore! 
For thus it was, is now,  
And shall be evermore. 
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